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Perfect Mind Communications – Not Spam 

January 4, 2023  

 

  

 

Dear residents of Harmony, 

 

Happy New Year! You may have noticed that an email with the subject line "Owners Association of Harmony 

needs your consent -- Canadian Anti-Spam Legislation" that hit your inboxes at the end of December. 

 

Please note you may be receiving another email from communication@perfectmind.com. This is a legitimate 

email. Perfect Mind is the platform for our new membership management system, and you will periodically 

receive email notifications and information about your account from them. 

 

Please mark this sender as safe and ensure that you do not block this email or opt-out. 

 

If you opt-out, you will no longer receive email communications from the OAH or critical information about your 

account. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Owners Association of Harmony 
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